From: Brenda Reddinger
To: McGuigan, Patrick

Subject: Traffic Commission Meeting

Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 6:41:36 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Good morning,

I submitted a request to speak at this evening's virtual meeting; however, none of the meeting agenda numbers exactly fit my the topic I would like to speak about, which is issues with safety and multiple crashes on my street, Meadowlark Drive. I was provided the information regarding this meeting by Tom Mohr, an employee of the Madison Traffic Engineering Department. I just wanted to make sure I would be able to speak at an appropriate time during the meeting.

Thank you for your time, Brenda Reddinger